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321 N. Connelly Street 
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For Immediate Release: 
 
November 6, 2020 
 
CITY OF CLOVIS HIRES NEW HUMAN RESOURCES DIRECTOR 
 
CLOVIS, NM - The City of Clovis welcomes Clovis-native Cindy Wentworth as the new 
Human Resources Director. She will begin working for the City on Monday, November 
9, 2020. She succeeds Andre Moquin. Wentworth has 17 years of experience in human 
resources and most recently served as the Human Resources Director for Martin County 
Hospital District. She is excited to return home to Clovis and will be accompanied by her 
husband and daughter. 
 
When asked about her new position, Wentworth expressed enthusiasm for joining the 
City of Clovis team. “I enjoy all aspects of human resources and am looking forward to 
assisting the City of Clovis as their Human Resources Director.” 
 
City Manager Justin Howalt also commented on the hiring of Wentworth. “We are 
excited for her to return to Clovis with such vast experience in Human Resources. 
Wentworth will be a great asset to our team.”  
 
For more information, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 769-7828. 
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